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Mr. Emile Stieffel 
Aurora Catering, Inc. 
4016 Red Cypress Drive 
Harvey, LA 70058 

Dear Emile: 

The 2009 Children's Telethon was once again a HUGE success and 
this success is because of people like YOU!!! 

We went off the air with over one million dollars which stays in 
New Orleans to help the children of our community and the entire 
Gulf South Region. We could never have accomplished this feat 
without your help. 

Thank you so much for your donation during the Telethon. We 
had over 500 volunteers working the telethon this year and your 
generous donation kept them happy and productive. We couldn't 
have done it without you!! 

This thank you letter is on behalf of the Board of Trustees, the 
Administration, the staff, the volunteers, and especia ly the 
thousands of patients who are served by the hospital. 1 
Once again, thanks for your support of Children's Hospital. Kathy 
and I hope .to get the ck-ancc: to -thank. you ip person at .our thank ' 

you party liter thi .month. 'plead ldok fbr the invitation and come b out and celebrate ith us. 

Sincerely, 

~ r i ' s  Shaw 
Volunteer Activities Supervisor 
Children's Hospital 

The Regional Medical Center ti)r Children 


